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Date: Wednesday, June 8, 2022 11:27:02 AM

To the Costa Mesa Planning Commission,

This is in response to the proposal to allow for a CUP of a retail cannabis storefront at 1990
 Harbor Blvd. We currently reside at 2000 Harbor Blvd Ste C100 and have had at least 3
 cannabis dispensers in our plaza in the last several years. This location at 1990 Harbor Blvd is
 the next storefront over. It is from our experience that these dispensaries bring an unsafe
 clientele to the overall area. We've had multiple issues of people being intoxicated or under
 the influence driving in and out of our plaza due to such dispensaries. We've had instances of
 people literally urinating in the vicinity of our business as well. 1990 Harbor is on the main
 street view and directly connects to Harbor Blvd. This poses a possible dangerous risk as such
 clientele drive directly onto Harbor Blvd, in an already dangerous section of the street due to
 traffic. 

Overall, we please ask the planning board to deny the CUP that is being proposed. Thank you
 for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Michael Hua, Pharm.D.
Pharmacy Manager
Harbor Compounding Pharmacy
2000 Harbor Blvd Ste. C100
Costa Mesa, CA 92627
P (949) 642-0106
F (949) 642-5039
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